

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

13th December 2024

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your support this term. It has been a very successful one for Aston Tower. Next week is the last week of term and we expect the children to come to school every day as we will keep having important lessons.

On Friday 20th December, the children will have an end of term party during the morning. Children should bring some food (something sweet or savoury) to share, and drinks. Food that needs to be heated should not be sent to school.

School ends at 12:05 pm on Friday 20th December. All children should be collected from the playground. Please collect your child on time.

School starts again on Monday 6th January at 8:35 am for years 1 to 6, and 8:40 am for the nursery and reception classes.

I would like to wish you a happy holiday period and if you are celebrating the festival, Happy Christmas!

Happy New Year to you all.

Yours faithfully,

9 Moore

J Moore

Executive Headteacher

Follow us on twitter 2 @Astontowerpri









